
The Community Garden of Eden needs your help! 
 
Please join us on Saturday April 30th at 8:00 am to place 
and fill our new garden beds.  Beds are located on 
Schoolview Road near GLP School. 
 
Bring your work or garden gloves and a shovel if you have 
one! 
 
Hope to see you there.  We will work rain or shine. 
 
 
 

Please contact Lisa Witmer  
with any questions at 941-6085. 

 

 


